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BARADINE CENTRAL SCHOOL                 not in learning, but in life 

NEWSLETTER 
PO Box 42 

Baradine   NSW   2396 
Phone:  6843 1805 

Fax:        6843 1751 

 

Primary Public  
Speaking Winners  

Week 8 4th Sept Public Speaking Finals 

 6th Sept Primary Regional Athletics at Tamworth 

Week 9 12th Sept Parent Teacher Night 

 12th Sept School Disco 

School of excellence in learning initiatives 

P&C Meeting 

Tuesday 

17th September 

3:00pm 

Staff Room 

AECG Meeting 

Friday 

27th September 

3:00pm 

Coonabarabran 

What’s On 

 

Contact List 

Principal 

Chris Clarke 

 

Head Teacher Secondary 

Tim Lloyd 

 

Assistant Principal 

Lizzie Horder 

 

School Admin Manager 

Wendy Leonard 

 

Sports Coordinators 

Lucy Baldock 

Matt Edwards 

 

AECG Representatives 

Richie Milgate 

 

P&C President 

Sharon Wilson 
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Public Speaking 

Finals 

Wednesday 1:30pm 

Kinder   

1st  -  Matthew Hyde 

2nd  -  Suzannah Carey  

3rd  -  Emily Murray 

Year 1 

1st  -  Cooper McGlashan 

2nd  -  Eden Allen & Claudia McConnaughty 

3rd  -  Tristan Nielsen 

Year 2 

1st  -  Zali Hyde 

2nd  -  Sandy Vallette 

Year 3 

1st  -  Sophie Rowley 

2nd   -  Molly Murray 

3rd  -  Keira Ruttley 

Year 4 

1st  -  Claudia Eastburn 

2nd   -  Rachael Evans 

3rd  -  Tameka McGlashan 

Highly Commended  -  Nigel Lennon & Madison Masman 

Year 5 

1st  -  Mia White 

2nd  -  Clinton Lennon 

3rd  -  Artemis Pech 

Year 6 

1st  -  Nariah Cunningham 

2nd  -  Libby Varley 

3rd  -  Levi Jackson 

Year 7 

1st  -  Fox Jones 

2nd  -  Samantha Owers 

3rd  -  Lauchie Woodham 

Year 8 

1st  -  Stephanie Bowling 

2nd  -  Steven King 

3rd  -  Dimity Taylor & Lizzie King 

Year 9 

1st  -  Caleb White 

2nd   -  Claude Ward 

3rd  -  Victoria Gundry 

Year 10 

1st  -  Khia Ruttley 

2nd   -  Mathew Gundry 

3rd  -  Sophie Horder 

Senior 

1st  -  Reece Buckton   

2nd  -  Jacinta Pickette 

Public Speaking Preliminary Winners  

Separate Principal’s Report will be 

sent home on Wednesday 
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Leather shoes 

I know we keep harping on about this, but Technology /

Science /Agriculture students need the correct footwear to 

participate in those subjects.  Students are still attending in 

thin, canvas shoes which are not permitted in the workshop, 

food tech room, ag plot or at school in general.  

On Tuesday last week St Johns Primary School joined with our school and 

were treated  to a spectacular performance by a visiting African musician, 

Jonas Tandoh.  Shekere Beats (pronounced she-ka-re) was an entertaining 

hands on experience for all the students and involved dancing to rhythmical 

beats played on various drums, playing the drums and chanting and singing 

songs. 

Jonas also showed the audience his interesting collection of traditional 

drums, how they were made and the different sounds he could make from 

each percussion instrument.  He also told stories about life in Africa and had 

the children engaged and enchanted with his presentation. 
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The Primary students and staff would like to 

welcome Mr Mack to Year 3/4 for the next two weeks. Mr 
Mack is completing his prac teaching with Miss Baldock and 
her lovely class. We hope you enjoy your time with us and 
learn lots about the profession. 

We also welcome back to school Rachael Evans, Madison 
Masman, Libby Varley and Claudia Eastburn after their very 
musical time at the Moorambilla Camp. All our Moorambilla 
students will enjoy a second camp during the last week of the 
school term. 

What fantastic spellers we have at Baradine Central! Week 6 
saw the school hold its’ first ever Spelling Bee. Students from 
Year 3 to 6 competed in a “spell off” in order to decide 
finalists to attend the Regional finals in Dubbo in a couple of 
weeks. Huge congratulations to all the students that 
participated with extra special congratulations to Zoe 
Gardner,  Mia White, Claudia Eastburn and Jackson 
Fitzgerald who will represent us at Dubbo. Our reserve 
students are Tameka McGlashan and Libby Varley who also 
put in a mighty effort. 

This week students were entertained by a visiting 
performance that showed us how to enjoy music African 
style. This was a very engaging show where students had the 
opportunity to learn more about African music and way of 
life. All students that attended had a fabulous time and we 
were delighted that St Johns could join us for this experience. 

The annual Public Speaking Completion was held on 
Wednesday, your children and our students did us all proud. 
Learning a poem, adding actions and then performing it is big 
effort for all concerned. Special thanks to parents, 
grandparents and anyone else that listened to students 
prepare for this important event on the school calendar. 
Congratulations to all students for their efforts not only with 
their poems but also their uniforms. All students looked 
outstanding as they delivered their poems. 

During the last two weeks Primary teachers have been 
involved in extra training based around catering for the more 
advanced students in the classroom. Teachers have been 
given several new strategies to extend and engage students. 

I am looking forward to seeing all 
students at school and on time 
over the next two weeks. 

Lizzie Horder -  Assistant Principal 
 

KINDER/1 CLASS NEWS 

Welcome to Week 8, how this term is flying by. We are 
having so much fun learning in Kinder/Year 1.  

Thank you to my very responsible and grown up Class 
Captains Shauri-Lee Taylor and Jayden Ryan.  

Well done to all students who did a fantastic job with their 

poems in Public Speaking last Wednesday. You can all be very 
proud of yourselves, special mention to Matthew Hyde who 
won his Kindergarten category. I was very proud to watch 
you all up on stage.  

Please remember it is NO Hat No Play policy at our school. 
Some little ones are forgetting their hats and are unable to 
play in their breaks. They are welcome to leave them at 
school if this assists with the issue of forgetting them at 
home.  

We are having a visit from the Preschool next Thursday and 
are looking forward to showing them all the wonderful things 
we are doing in our class.  

Congratulations also go to all students who are practising 
their sight words at home, you can really see their progress 
with their reading. If your child has lost their words please let 
me know so that I can give them another set. Students that 
practise their sight words remember them when they are 
reading their books and it makes it easier for them to gain 
fluency when they are reading. Thanks again for your support 
with this.   

 Tracy McGlashan  -  Classroom Teacher 

YEAR 1/2 CLASS NEWS 

Year 1/2 students have had a very productive couple of 
weeks at school. In Literacy we have been writing narratives, 
participating in reading groups and continuing on with our 
busy spelling program. We have also participated in Public 
Speaking. Well done to all students for their hard work and 
practise of their poems. You were fantastic!  

In Maths we have been focusing on money and ordinal 
numbers. This week we have also been focusing on our 10 
times tables. There have been lots of Times Table Champions 
in quizzes so far! 

Well done to students who have been coming in full school 
uniform and remembering their school hat. You look 
wonderful! 

Christie Baker  -  Classroom Teacher 
 

YEAR 3/4 CLASS NEWS 

The 3/4 class have been very lucky this week as they have Mr 
Mack, a student teacher from Bathurst, in our class. The 
children are loving having two teachers in the class, they are 
learning twice as much.  

I would like to congratulate all the students who participated 
in the Annual Public Speaking competition. Everyone in the 
class spoke beautifully. We are all looking forward to listening 
to the finalists next Wednesday.  

In R2L the class have commenced their new unit of work on 
how to write a clear and easy to follow procedure. This week 
they have been studying a procedure for how to make a 
pirate’s treasure map.  

Lucy Baldock -  Classroom Teacher 

PRIMARY NEWS 
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YEAR 4/5/6 CLASS NEWS 

Last week was busy with our Spelling Bee and Public Speaking. 
Thank you to Miss Baker for organising such a fantastic and 
exciting morning for the Primary students to compete against 
each other. You did a great job! 

We also have been concentrating on our Times Tables, testing 
benchmarking levels. Please practise these at home as well to 
become more confident. In reading we have been discussing 
people and events that have shaped our country in our 
‘Discover the History of Australia’ book in preparation for our 
Sydney excursion next term. 

Thank you to Mrs Dorothy Eastburn and Mrs Wendy Johns for 
all your help and time creating our Father’s Day photo frames 
and handmade paper cards. Also special thanks to Richie for 
taking our lovely photos to send home.  The children are so 
lucky to have all of your expertise and caring natures. Also 
Year 5/6 would like to thank Mrs Carol Hotchkiss and Mrs 
Wendy Leonard for their great contribution to our Father’s 
Day fundraiser stall for our excursion to Sydney.  It was a 
great success and thank you both for all your time and effort 
choosing our gifts and labelling the prices.  We appreciate all 
your help.  Special thanks to everyone who supported us by 
buying our lovely Father’s Day gifts. 

Lastly, I would like to congratulate all of Year 4/5/6 for the 
many jobs they take responsibility for without being asked eg. 
setting up for Primary assembly each week, setting up for 
Whole School assembly each week with Richie, watering the 
big pot plants on the cement, changing the weekly monitors 
board in the glass cabinet, taking the class rolls to the office if 
Richie is away, watering new plants in the front garden for 
Mrs Miller, feeding the chooks with our lunch scraps and 
many other helpful jobs.  We appreciate your great attitude 
and pride in our school. 

Jenelle Eastburn -  Classroom Teacher 

 

PREMIER’S SPELLING BEE 

Last Wednesday the top four students in each year from Years 
3-6 competed in the School Final of the Premier’s Spelling Bee 
Competition. These students were very brave and they were 
also fantastic participants as they spelt some challenging 
words in front of their peers, parents and staff.  

In the Junior section (Year 3 and Year 4) Claudia Eastburn and 
Jackson Fitzgerald were selected to represent the school at 
the Regional Finals. This section of the competition went to 15 
rounds and was a very close competition! 

In the Senior section (Year 5 and Year 6) Zoe Gardner and Mia 

White were selected to represent the school at the Regional 
Finals. 

Well done to all students who participated both in class and 
during the School Final and good luck to those who are 
competing at the Regional Finals in Dubbo in Week 9.  

Christie Baker  -  Spelling Bee Coordinator 

ACTIVE AFTER SCHOOL 

A reminder that the Active After School program is on 
Tuesday and Thursday of each week from 3pm- 4:10pm. This 
term students are participating in hockey, soft ball and dance 
games and activities. Please come along if you have returned 
your permission note. There are only a couple of weeks left 
until AAS finishes for the term! 

Thank you to Mr Mack for helping on Tuesday. We enjoyed 
showing you what kind of things we do as part of this 
program.  

Christie Baker  -  AAS Coordinator 

PRIMARY NEWS 

Parent Direct & Chalk Toy Catalogues Fundraiser 
If you would like  to get in early for all your Christmas presents or birthday presents call 
into the front office and collect a catalogue jam packed full of wonderful toys at great 

prices. 
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SECONDARY SPORT 

It was that time of year again where we pack our swags and 
made the very long trip last Tuesday to Bourke for the Annual 
Ronnie Gibbs 7’s. This time 20 students packed into the bus 
and cars to go and represent the school in Rugby League and 
Netball. Bourke Primary School was good enough to again let 
us camp in their school hall which we are very thankful for. 

The competition began the next day and the weather was very 
warm, reaching 32 degrees Celsius. Our 14’s Rugby League 
teams were the first to take the field coming up against the 
much bigger Peel High School. Unfortunately we didn’t have 
the size to match Peel and were defeated comfortably. The 
next match was against Brewarrina, who our boys were neck 
and neck with until the very end where Brewarrina got a late 
try to give them the win. Their last match was against Cobar 
where the boys were again right in the match until one of our 
players was badly injured, which stopped play in that match. 
This meant the boys missed out on the finals but came off the 
field with their heads high. They are still a very young team 
and will come back a lot bigger, stronger and more confident 
next year. 

Scott Edwards was the only Opens boy who attended the 
carnival. This meant he had to play on a combined Coonamble 
and Walgett team. Scott did our school and this team very 
proud and played well all day. The team missed out on the 
finals but all of their matches were only lost by one try. 

Our Netball girls were the highlight of the trip. It is 
unbelievable the amount of improvement they have shown 

over the past two years. They won all of their pool matches 
very comfortably and progressed to the Grand Final to take on 
Warren. The only problem for our girls was due to scheduling 
they had to come off the court at the end of their last pool 
match and go straight to their Grand Final match with no 
break. This was a tough ask considering the heat, amount of 
games they played and only having one reserve. Despite this 
they got off to a flying start, creating a large lead over Warren. 
Sadly as the match progressed the girls began to run out of 
steam and Warren just reeled them in to win the tournament. 
Everyone is very proud of our girls coming in runners up. They 
are still a very young team with the majority of the team 
coming from Years 7-9 but still play against 18 year olds. 
Congratulations to our girls and to Bronwyn Masman who has 
spent countless hours over the past two years training them. 

A big congratulations must go to all of students who attended. 
They were an outstanding group to take away and were 
always on their best behaviour. They represented our school 
with pride and tried their very best whenever they were on 
the field. Looking around the other schools at the carnival, 
none came close to matching our students for behaviour, 
manners and sportsmanship. 

Thank you to Richie Milgate who again drove the bus almost 
1000km for us and to Bronwyn Masman for going above and 
beyond in supporting our students. 

Matt Edwards  -  Sports Coordinator 

RONNIE GIBBS LEAGUE & NETBALL 
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2013 Term Dates 

Term 3    Finishes- Friday 20 September 

Term 4    Monday 7  October -  Staff & Students              

        Finishes -  Friday 20 December 

ACHIEVEMENTS 

PBL  
Last week we have been focusing on Respect. We have been 
discussing ways we can look after our school environment 
and keep it clean and tidy, and showing others that we care 
about our school and community.  

Thank you to everyone who shows respect for this important 
PBL rule by their actions and being excellent role models to 
others.  Well done! 

Remember: Don’t be a silly monkey come to school every day 
like Melvin and Harold the attendance monkeys!      

Principal Awards 
The following awards were presented to students for being 
outstanding role models and assisting with the Primary Zone 
Athletics Carnival. 
Sophie Horder, Mikaiyla Currin, Ebony Mitchell, Stephanie 
Bowling, Chloe Anderson, Scott Edwards, Daniel Siemsen 
  

Week 6 Awards  
Student of The Week  
Kinder/1 Riley Siemsen for  always helping her fellow 
students when required. 
Year 1/2  Tristan Nielsen for putting a great effort into his 
narrative writing.  
Year 3/4   Isaiah White for trying extremely hard to 
improve the presentation of his work.  
Year 4/5/6 Mia White for showing great enthusiasm 
towards her Public Speaking using gestures and expression 
to enhance her work.   

Year Advisor Awards 
Year 7  Jamie Bruce for excellent work in both 
Technology Mandatory and Agriculture.  
Year 8  Hayley Dunn for  excellent classwork and 
participation in practicals.  
Year 9   Claude Ward for  excellent participation during 
dance practice. 
Year 10   Scott Edwards for  working well in all classes and 
being a positive role model for younger students. 
Year 11/12  Reece Buckton for showing commitment and 
enthusiasm to our senior dance practices. 

PBL Awards - ‘Respect’ 
Kinder/1  Ella Phillips for  always being a pleasure and 
treating her classmates with respect and being a responsible 
role model in class.  
Year 1/2   Jorja Carey for showing respect and treating 
others the way she wishes to be treated. 

Year 3/4   Jack Reinhardt for always treating others fairly, 
just how he wishes to be treated. 
Year 4/5/6  Holly Woodham for showing respect and 
treating others the way she would like to be treated.   
Year 7   Jacob Fitzgerald for treating others with respect.  
Year 8  Dimiti Taylor for always being respectful in class, 
to her peers and staff.   
Year 9  Victoria Gundry for always being polite and 
respecting others.  
Year 10  Sophie Horder for always being respectful of 
other people. 
Year 11/12  Ji Eldridge for always being respectful to others.  
 

Week 7 Awards  
Student of The Week  
Kinder/1  Aaron Vallette for working hard in all areas at 
school especially with his Literacy and Maths work. 
Year 1/2   Eden Allen for putting in a great effort into all 
areas of her school.  
Year 3/4   Savannah Carey for showing a mature work 
ethic in all areas of her learning. 
Year 4/5/6 Artemis Pech for working to the best of her 
ability and working in a focussed manner in class.   

Year Advisor Awards 
Year 8  Stephanie Bowling for her enthusiasm during 
dance practice.  
Year 9   Tyrone Biles for participating well in dance 
practice.  
Year 10   Ebony Mitchell for completing an outstanding 
Maths assessment task. 
Year 11/12  Deian Dowler for a well prepared Modern 
History assessment task. 

PBL Awards - ‘Respect’ 
Kinder/1   Emily Murray for always keeping the playground 
and classroom tidy.  
Year 1/2  Olive Lennon for taking care of the environment.  
Year 3/4  Keira Ruttley for looking after the classroom and 
playground environment.  
Year 4/5/6 Nariah Cunningham for always showing respect 
for the school environment.   
Year 8  Rachel Siemsen for always being respectful.   
Year 9  Chloe Anderson for respecting all areas of the 
school.  
Year 10  Lahni Patterson for always putting her rubbish in 
the bin and keeping a tidy area. 
Year 11/12  Jacinta Pickette for showing respect for the 
school grounds and equipment. 
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A program to help children process their experience of natural 
disaster. 

Representatives from schools and support agencies across the district came together for ‘Stormbirds’, a full day 

workshop held at the Josephite Hall in Coonabarabran on Wednesday 14th August. It was facilitated by Jeanette 

Foxe, a Sister of St Joseph with a background in education, now involved with the Good Grief Programs and 

instrumental in creating the ‘Stormbirds’ program.  

The program is designed to help children and young people process their experience of natural disaster. It has 

already proven beneficial to students affected by fires in Victoria, flooding in Queensland and New Zealand’s 

earthquake in Christchurch. Stormbirds will now be used to help young people who have been directly OR 

indirectly affected by the January fires in Coonabarabran and district. 

This is a small group program of four sessions that aims to support children; 

Manage the personal impact of the changes they have experienced 

Understand that their reactions are normal 

To “take charge” of their attitudes, feelings and behaviours 

Develop skills for coping, problem solving and decision making 

Build their support network with families, friends, teachers and others 

You will receive more details about the program in the near future. If you think your son or daughter would benefit 

from participating in this small group (4-8 students) program we would encourage you to talk to him/her about it.  

If you require further information please contact Fiona Hensby by phoning 0431 569 606 , Miriam Fretwell on 

0428 438 232  OR  Judy Hayman on 6843 1644 

Baradine Central is on Facebook! 

Keep up to date with everything that is happening at our school by ‘Liking’ our page 

at https://www.facebook.com/BaradineCentralSchool  

https://www.facebook.com/BaradineCentralSchool
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ASTHMA CLINIC 
Parents of children with asthma.  Spring is here and any 

asthma related problems may occur. 

Come to the Asthma Clinic  held every month at the 

Baradine Surgery.  Phone 68431321 for an 

appointment. 

2012 Yearbooks 
If you missed out last year – this is your chance. 

Yearbooks are available from the office.  

Please send in $20 $10 if you would like one sent home or 

alternatively drop in and pick one up.  Full of photos and 

colourful informative pages. 

School Captains 

COONAMBLE DENTAL SURGERY 

Teen Dental Vouchers accepted here. Phone 6822 0044 to make an appointment. 

Greater Western Area Health Service (GWAHS)  for Children - have a free dental clinic here 

every second Thursday and Friday – Ph: 1300 552 626 to go on the waiting list. 

Vouchers for free dental for persons holding concession cards (Pension/Health/Seniors Card with a Medicare Card) – ring 
Coonamble Dental Surgery on 6822 0044 with card details to apply for a free dental general care voucher which may lead into 
Prosthodontics care voucher (dentures). 

IIINFORMATIONNFORMATIONNFORMATION///

OOORIENTATIONRIENTATIONRIENTATION   MMMORNINGORNINGORNING   

Date: Monday 14th September.   

Time: 9.00am 

Baradine Central School 
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SRC 

Whole School WANTING TO GET BACK INTO THE WORKFORCE? 

(Flexible days and hours) 

WANTING TO WORK FROM HOME? 

LOOKING FOR A REWARDING CAREER,  

OR FOR A CAREER CHANGE? 

WHAT ABOUT A CAREER IN EARLY CHILDHOOD? 

Family Day Care Educators are needed in your area! 

 
Castlereagh Family Day Care is looking for caring, enthusiastic, healthy and reliable 
people who are passionate about working with children and families. All you need is a 
warm and secure family focused environment, a desire to succeed and a Certificate III in 

Children’s Services or the motivation to study this qualification. 

Did you know FAMILY DAY CARE EDUCATORS run their own business from their home, 

and are self-employed?  

You can choose your own days and hours you would like to operate! 

For further information please contact Castlereagh Family Day Care on 02 6849 2222.  

Castlereagh Family Day Care will support you all the way and also provide you with 

numerous training opportunities!  

Taronga Western Plains Zoo Education Centre’s Zoo Adventures is a school holiday program for students 

attending primary school aged 5-12 years, to be held during the Sept/Oct 2013 school holidays. This 

education program is designed for school-aged students and all activities are run by qualified staff. 

Dates: Monday 23rd September to Friday 27th September 2013 

Monday 30th September to Friday 4th October 2013 

Age: 5-12 years 

Time: 8:30am to 3:30pm 

Cost: EARLY BIRD SPECIAL - $40.00 per child per day (If booked before Friday 13th September 2013). 

Normal Rate - $55.00 per child per day (bookings after Friday 13th September 2013). 

How to Book: 

All information including booking form and daily activities can be found on our website 

http://www.taronga.org.au/ZooAdventuresDubbo 

Contact the zoo on 6881 1433 
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